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Governor Maggie Hassan
Office of the Governor
State House
107 North Main Street
Concord, NH 03301

RE: SB 330: Licensure of Medical Imaging Professionals and Radiation Therapists

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Governor Hassan:

On behalf of our members in New Hampshire, the Society for Vascular Ultrasound (SVU) thanks you and the New Hampshire State Legislature for this opportunity to comment on SB330, a bill to establish licensure for medical imaging professionals and radiation therapists. SVU is a professional society comprised of over 5,000 vascular technologists, sonographers, nurses, and physicians who provide a variety of high-quality vascular ultrasound services.

SVU has supported appropriate education and certification standards for medical imaging personnel since our inception in 1977. We believe it is the only path to ensure appropriate utilization of imaging services, and proper management of patients with vascular disease. While efforts to establish a federal standard have lagged, we are pleased to see the introduction of thoughtful and comprehensive state legislation such as NH SB330.

Our members in New Hampshire are pleased that NH SB330 recognizes the certification pathways currently endorsed by the ultrasound profession. Since most sonographers are already certified by the American Registry for Diagnostic Medical Sonography (ARDMS) or Cardiovascular Credentialing International (CCI), the new law recognizes these existing credentials without disrupting sonographers in the ongoing practice of their profession.  Patients will be protected, and competent sonographers will be recognized and licensed. 

If we can be of any assistance as you move forward with SB 330, please do not hesitate to contact SVU Executive Director James Wilkinson.

Sincerely,




Anne M Jones BSN RVT RDMS FSVU FSDMS
Advocacy Chair 


James Wilkinson MA CAE
Executive Director
jwilkinson@svunet.org 
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